
To the Residents of Goshen NH 

Concerning the COVID-19 VIRUS, please adhere to the State of NH 

Health Department’s recommendations and guidelines. 

If you are elderly or have underlying health issues please stay at home 

and travel outside of your home only when necessary. 

Here’s the link where you can get the most current information about 

Covid -19 in our state. 

https://www.nh.gov/covid19/ 

 

You can also dial 211 on your phone for Covid-19 information 

Thank you, 

Bruce Nadeau 

Goshen Health Officer 

 

 


